Dear Families of St. Athanasius School,

Welcome to the kindergarten!

I am very happy to welcome your little one into my classroom. Please read with your child every day. A minimum of 10-15 minutes will benefit your child tremendously.

1. Please choose 2 books to read as part of the summer assignment. Draw a picture depicting a scene from each book. Write the title of the book at the top of the paper. Write your name on the back of the paper. Parents, please help your child write the title of the book. The children should draw the pictures by themselves. I will collect the drawings on the Monday of the first full week of school.

Good Day, Good Night - by Margaret Wise Brown Green - by Laura Vaccaro Seeger Feast for 10- by Cathryn Falwell They All Saw A Cat - by Brendan Wenzel Fly Guy Presents: Castles - by Tedd Arnold

2. Please practice self-help skills with your child: tying shoes, fastening/unfastening jackets and belt buckles. Boys should know when to use a urinal and when to use a stall.

3. Supplies:

Please write your child's name on all clothing and school supplies.

^{*2} or 3 pencils (I have a sharpener in the classroom. The children do not need to bring sharpeners to school.)

^{*}scissors

^{*}glue stick (no liquid glue)

^{*}ruler

^{*}crayons

^{*}copybook- the kind with the black & white marble cover This will be referred to as our journal.

^{*}folder with pockets

^{*}change of clothes- Please place the clothing in a bag labeled with your child's name.

^{*}Small sleeping bag that will fit into a cubby that is $13" \times 9" \times 14"$.

*\$20 (cash, please)- This will pay for the following:
snack for the year
pencil case (Everyone will have a certain type of case.)
art journal
tissues & wet wipes

Please turn in the money by September 27.

Thank you and God bless you,